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Modernization: Attention All Providers: Clinical Laboratory 
Improvement Amendments (CLIA) Number Requirements 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will implement a new, modernized 
Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) on February 1, 2019.  The new MMIS will 
require providers who submit claims for laboratory services to have their Clinical Laboratory 
Improvement Amendments (CLIA) number in their provider file with Nevada Medicaid.   

It is recommended you ensure your CLIA number is up to date in your provider file now. Claims 
submitted for laboratory services that require CLIA certification will be denied if your CLIA number 
is not on file. 

You can update your CLIA number on file with Nevada Medicaid through the Online Provider 
Enrollment Portal or the Provider Web Portal.  The OPE Portal is accessed from the Provider 
Enrollment webpage by clicking on the “Online Provider Enrollment” link.  You can also log into the 
Provider Web Portal through the Provider Login (EVS) link and click on the “Revalidate-Update 
Provider” link on the My Home page. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/enroll.aspx
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/enroll.aspx
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx

